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SVP 

1st through 3rd 
grade enjoying the 

Rocketeer 
Academy at Space 

Camp in 
Alamogordo 

WME 

Learning more 
about fossils was 

just one topic 
during Space 

Camp at the New 
Mexico Museum of 

History. 

UPCOMING 

Monday, July 4th:  Independence Day
                                  Central Office Closed 

Tuesday July 12th:  Regular School Board 
 Meeting 5:30 p.m. 

August 1st -4th:  Summer Institute 
   Professional Development for Staff  
   (voluntary) 

Monday August 8th:  Welcome Back Breakfast 
 All Staff 7:30 a.m. at RHS 

RMSD Update 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 

Right Now! Our Extended Learning Time Fun 
Programs at each campus are quickly coming to 
a close, but the overwhelming response from 
students has been, “this is awesome!”  When we 
first started promoting the program back in 
February as “learning & fun,”  some seemed 
doubtful and were thinking that it would be 
dreaded ol’ summer school.  NOT!  Plans are 
already in the works for more “learning & fun” 
next June, so mark those calendars! 

Something we all have known for a long time, but 
now, the rest of the country knows:  Angie Lane is 
awesome!  Congratulations to Angie, who was 
just nationally-recognized, along with 20 other 
Food Service Directors, for making a difference 
in the 2021-22 school year! 

Look for the next edition of The Weekly Warrior  
mid-July, and in the meantime, continue to enjoy 
your time away, be safe in all travels and 
adventures, and recharge for August!  The 2022-
23 school year is going to be amazing! 

Dr.B. 

RMS 

Students in the 
Extended 

Learning Time Fun 
Program planted 
wildflower seeds 
in the burn area 

around the 
building. 

RHS 

Warriors working 
hard in the off-

season.  Pictured 
is Reid Enjady 
(and spotters), 
squatting 365 

pounds! 


